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Greeters: 

 
January’s greeters will be 
Linda Meyette and  
Lynn Pinnington 
  

A Message from the President 
 

The new year is a time when 
everything seems to have a fresh 
beginning.  

As we move into the latest 
chapter of our Probus journey, it 
is my sincere wish that our new 
location will be a good experience 
for us all. We are making a change and will move 
forward with all the wisdom that experience can instill in 
us. May the new year bring you the warmth of love and a 
light to guide your path towards a positive destination. 

A reminder that we will now be meeting at the Sunbridge 
Hotel on Holiday Inn Drive. 

Sincerely, 

Evelyn Sullivan  

Next Meeting: January 10th 

Helen Kelly has worked in libraries 
for many years. She holds a 
master’s degree in Library and 
Information Science from the 
University of Western Ontario and 
a n  E x ec u t i v e  M a n ag em e n t 
Leadership Certificate from the 
DeGroote School of Business. 
A strong leader and advocate for children’s literacy, Helen 
was awarded the Hamilton Individual Early Literacy 
Education Award in 2008 while working at the Hamilton 
Public Library. 
In 2009, Cambridge Libraries & Galleries welcomed Helen 
as Coordinator of Children's Services. Her enthusiastic 
approach to innovation saw many positive results including 
a 26% increase in children’s program attendance over a 4 
year period. In 2012, the library also received peer 
recognition under her direction winning first place in the 
national TD Summer Reading Club Library Award 
competition. 
In her current role as the CEO at Cambridge Libraries, now 
Idea Exchange, she has had the privilege of leading a 
creative team of dynamic and engaged staff.  Under her 
leadership, the organization has been recognized as a 2017 
Aon Best Small Medium Canadian Employer.  

Mystery Woman  
Mary Anne Poland  
was December’s 
Mystery Woman.  
Congratulations!!! 
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Flashback to our  December Meeting 
 
December’s Greeters were Mary Ketchabaw and Joan Roblin.  The Blazing Fiddles entertained us with toe tapping 
music.  The Special Events Committee and the Sharps & Flats performed a holiday skit for everyone’s enjoyment.    
Everyone enjoyed a wonderful turkey dinner. 
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OPPORTUNITIES FOR TRAVEL  

TRIPS ARE OPEN TO MEMBERS AND GUESTS. PAYMENT REQUIRED AT SIGNUP. 

A brand New Year for Travel! What is your New Years Resolution? 
 
 

May 10 - 11:  South Coast of Ontario, Prohibition! Birds! Cheese! Wine! 
 
October 12 -15:  Boston and Salem, Coloured Leaves! Paul Revere! Witches! Norman Rockwell! 
   Spend 3 night at Hyatt Place in South Shore, tour Boston, visit Salem 
   Cost: Twin: $975, Single:  $1399, Triple: $899    
   Includes 3 breakfasts, Boston tour, Salem tour, Norman Rockwell Museum 
 

Call Kelly Fields   519 894-8689 

Bridge Group 
 

Have you toyed with the idea of participating in Probus Bridge but think that your game is 
too rusty? 
 
It probably isn't but there is some interest in forming a new group for self-teaching bridge 
(aka 'table talk'!)  Our groups of 8 (or we could start with 4) meet in each other's homes 
once a month. 
 
If you could be interested in such a group, please contact Joan Fairley, Bridge Convenor  
519-621-2501    joanfairley18@gmail.com  

Management Board Update 
Just to let you know that we have two new people who have agreed to come onto our 
management committee in January. Peggy Rutherford will be stepping down as head of the 
special events committee and Janice Mononen is unable to take on the role of president next 
year. Moraig Waite has agreed to take over the special events chair and Barbara Camilleri has 
agreed to take on the role of president elect. The person who is accepted as president 
elect automatically becomes the president the following year.  We wish to thank both Peggy and Janice for their 
hard work and dedication to our club and also to thank Moraig and Barbara for offering to take over these 
positions. We will ask for your vote on January 10th to accept both Moraig and Barbara onto the management 
team. 
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Probus Special Interest Groups 
 
 BOOK CLUB 1: Marg Johnstone 249-1641   margjjj@gmail.com 
 BOOK CLUB 2: Linda Meyette  226-474-1256  lindameyette@gmail.com  
 BRIDGE: Joan Fairley 519-621-2501    joanfairley18@gmail.com  
 EUCHRE: Dianne Kroeger 519-267-1516   diannekroeger1942@gmail.com  
 PICKLE BALL: Julia Boyd 519-632-8846   julia.boyd@rogers.com  
 SHARPS & FLATS: Marg DeBrusk 621-6816 (no email)  
 WALKING CLUB: Merrily Walker 620-0296   nanamjow@golden.net  
 ARCHIVES / HISTORIAN: Linda Sims   623-6034   lsims@silomail.com 
 LUNCH BUNCH: Julia Boyd 519-632-8846   julia.boyd@rogers.com  
 KNITTING: Suzanne Seward 519-442-6626   suzanne.seward@gmail.com  

 

2017‐2018 Probus Executive: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Evelyn Sullivan   President   paddy@golden.net   519-623-7487 
   President Elect    
Kathy Cron   Past President    kathycron@ymail.com   226-755-2565 
Sally Deleonardis  Treasurer    edeleonardis@hotmail.com  519-267-0682 
Aline Chan   Secretary/Communications  alinchan@rogers.com   519-213-1520 
Pat Templeton   Program    pattempleton@rogers.com  519-241-1543 
Stasia Macleod  Membership    stasiamacleod@gmail.com  519-624-6924 
Lynda Berg   Travel    bucke@sympatico.ca   519-585-7812 
Gloria Coppes   Newsletter    gcoppes@rogers.com   519-220-0319 
   Special Events      
Linda Sims   Public Relations  lsims@silomail.com   519-623-6034 
Kriss Gandier   Facility     dgandi0595@rogers.com  519-623-0595 


